By accepting this approval and the associated plumbing permit, the owner agrees to comply fully with the
conditions of approval and the Subsurface Wastewater Rules.

Because installation and owner maintenance has a significant effect on the working order of onsite sewage
s osal systems, including their components, the Division makes no representation or guarantee as to the
fficiency and/or operation of the system.

Should you or others have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 592-7376.

Brent Lawson, State Plum ing Inspector
Subsurface Wastewater Program
Division of Environmental Health
e-mail: brent.lawson(@maine.sov
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Peter & Joanne Foster, Owner/Applicant.
Albert Frick, SE




